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Brenda Broeske

From: Mary L. Roberts
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 8:24 AM
To: Karen Harkness; Jake Woodford; Denise Fenton
Cc: Brenda Broeske
Subject: Feedback for City Plan Commission

Please see the email below that was received in the general Mayor email box. 
 
Mary Roberts 
Executive Assistant 
Office of the Mayor 
 

From: webmaster@appleton.org <webmaster@appleton.org>  
Sent: Saturday, November 5, 2022 4:27 PM 
To: Mayor <Mayor@Appleton.org> 
Subject: Appleton, WI: Contact Us email from website 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.  

Form Name: Contact Us-Mayor 
Date & Time: 11/05/2022 5:26 PM 

Response #: 1907 

Submitter ID: 61499 
IP address: 2600:1008:b109:499b:d8d9:cb3f:e9e4:fcdb 

Time to complete: 7 min. , 43 sec.  
 

Survey Details 
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Contact: Jake Woodford - Mayor 

Phone: 
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Fax: 920-832-5962 

Mailing Address: 100 N. Appleton Street  
Appleton, WI 54911-4799 
Map 
This links to an Internet site not affiliated with the City of Appleton. By providing links 
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to other sites, the City of Appleton does not guarantee, approve or endorse the 
information or products available at these sites. 

Hours: Monday - Friday  
8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

  

2022 City Hall Closings 
******************  

May 30 - Memorial Day 

July 4 - Independence Day Observation 
September 5 - Labor Day 
November 24 & 25 - Thanksgiving 
December 23 & 26 - Christmas 

January 2, 2023 - New Years 
 

Email Address * Dgordon@wsbonline.com  

 

First Name: Doug 
 

Last Name: Gordon 
 

Address: 18500 Patti Ln 
 

City: Brookfield  
 

State: Wisconsin 
 

Zip Code: 53045 
 

Phone Number 4144594100 
 

Fax Number: Not answered 
 

Comments/Questions 
I am the owner of Rustic Woods Apartments on Calumet and Schaefer. I am unable to attend the Planning Commission 
meeting on 11/9 but want to express my opposition to a car wash proposed at 1935 E Calumet. This use is a traffic 
nightmare on an already busy intersection. I also think it depreciates property values in the area. Our tenants don’t want to 
look out their windows and see a car wash. I would hope the commission would feel this location is better fit for office 
space.  
Thank you for your consideration.  
Doug Gordon  

 

 
 
 
Thank you, 
Appleton, WI  

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email. 
Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links.  


